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We hereby confirm that all hops delivered by any member of the 

BarthHaas group of companies are neither genetically modified nor 

are the resulting hop products processed by using technology for 

genetically modified organisms (GMOs).

Therefore all hops and hop products do not have to be marked as 

GMO-products according to all existing regulations of European 

Union and other countries concerning food safety and also according 

to EU regulations 1829/2003 on genetically modified food and 

feed and 1830/2003 concerning the traceability and labelling of 

genetically modified organisms.

We also confirm that our hops and hop products are free from 

allergens, nor do they contain any allergenic potential. Therefore, 

according to EU regulation 1169/2011 our hops and hop products  

are not subject to compulsory allergen labelling.

We hereby certify that all hops and hop products produced by 

BarthHaas are free of animal products and/or by-products and have 

not been ionised or irradicated.

Should any change take place regarding the above, we will 

immediately inform all our customers.
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